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AAA North Dakota Funds In-Car Camera System for Driver’s
Education

Camera system will be part of driver education learning experience for students

Oakes, North Dakota — AAA North Dakota has made a valuable donation to the North Dakota
Driver and Traffic Safety Education Association (NDDTSEA) for purchasing an in-car
camera/monitor system to be used as part of the Oakes School District driver’s education
training classes.

This in-car camera/monitor system will be used to record the teen’s driving experiences. The
videos are then used in the classroom for activities such as simulated driving situations,
situational awareness, movies, discussion and role-playing.

“Adding different educational components to driver training programs is crucial. With
technology always changing, it is important to think of ways to incorporate that new technology
in learning," states Gene LaDoucer of AAA North Dakota. “We are glad to be a part of being able
to enhance the teen driving experience through this new educational outlet.”

“Students are always excited to learn with different tools. With the addition of this in-car
camera/monitor system, it will allow students to see from another perspective what they did
right or wrong during their time behind-the-wheel," states Joshua Johnson, Superintendent.
“We are very thankful to AAA North Dakota for this donation to our school district. Educating
teen drivers is very important and the more resources available the better.”

This in-camera system will be used in Driver’s Education classes.

HitH



